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Do you have any questions about school life?  
We are of course, really happy to answer any questions about school, no matter how small :)  
Do phone the school office to ask questions or ask to arrange an appointment to see the class 
teacher. If you are worried about something, see us straight away. Don’t let a little worry turn in to a 
big one. We also like to hear your good news. It helps to keep us going with a smile :)  

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Please have a careful look at the ‘Important Dates for your Diary’ on the second page of 
the newsletter. There is an upcoming meeting for any Year 6 parents whose children are 
attending the PGL residential trip, as well as a secondary transition meeting for all 
parents of pupils in Year 5.  
 
Both meetings will be held after school in the hall and will be a useful opportunity for key 
information to be shared, and for parents to ask any questions that they may have. We 
hope that you will be able to join us for these.  
 
With best wishes, Mrs Whiteley (Head of School) and Mr Webb (Executive Headteacher) 

Go, shine in the world 
and live as Jesus lived, 
with compassion, 
honesty and integrity 
 

From after the half term break Coach Harry will be beginning his training to become a police officer, 
and so will no longer be working at St George the Martyr.  

 
Thank you Coach Harry for all of your hard work at St George the Martyr over the 

last 4 years. You have been a fantastic role-model for all of our children and 
consistently demonstrated compassion, determination and patience.   

 
Children have been getting to know Coach Angus, who will be starting with us 

after half term.  
 

I am sure that you will want to join me in congratulating Coach Harry on his 
exciting new role and wish him well in his new career path. 

I used clay to  
create my own 
birds’ nest. This  
reminded me of 

my own safe and 
lovely home.  

Nursery took part in a fantastic workshop delivered 
by The Foundling Museum.  

The focus for the workshop was how all families are 
different, however we are all still loved and cared for.  

The children participated in a range of art activities 
throughout the afternoon.  

 
Well done Nursery for showing enthusiasm and great 

engagement! 

http://www.stgeorge.camden.sch.uk
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Friends of St George the Martyr meetings  
 
We are pleased to be introducing Friends of 
St George the Martyr meetings for any 
parents who would like to help plan and be 
involved in school community events. All 
parents from any year group are welcome to 
attend these meetings.  
 
We will be planning for our Family BBQ and 
International Food Fair, which is taking place 

later in the Summer Term. 
 
Our first Friends of St George the Martyr 
meeting will be on Wednesday 7th June at 
9.05am in the school hall. We will then 
have two more Friends of SGTM 
meetings before the Summer BBQ:  
Friday 23rd June at 9.05am  
Friday 30th June at 9.05am 
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Important dates for your 
diary….. 

 
 

Wednesday 24th May— 9.30—
Year 5 Pentecost Service at St 
George the Martyr Church 
 
Monday 29th May– Friday 2nd May— Half 
Term  
 
Monday 5th June— Children back to school 
 
Tuesday 6th June— Year 4 visit the Natural 
History Museum 
 
Tuesday 6th June—3.40—PGL meeting for Y6 
parents in the hall 
 
Friday 9th June—Reception visit the British 
Museum 
 
Tuesday 12th June—Year 2 visit the Natural 
History Museum 
 
Thursday 22nd June—3.40—Secondary transfer 
meeting for Y5 parents in the hall 
 
Friday 23rd June—Year 3 visit the British 
Museum 

Work of the Week… 
Every week great children’s work is 
showcased in the school lobby.  
This week, work from Year 5 is on display, 
including maths, writing and history.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you Year 5 for sharing your fantastic 
work from this week! 
 
Please do visit our lobby to have a look.  

CLASS   PERCENTAGE 

Reception 96% 

Year 1 99% 

Year 2 98% 

Year 3 94% 

Year 4 89% 

Year 5 97% 

Year 6 100% 

Whole School 96% 

Attendance… 

A huge congratulations to Year 6 for having 
the BEST ATTENDANCE last week.  
Their attendance was 100%! 
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Gold Stars of the Week!  

 

Nursery - Aizah  
Reception - Gabriella  
Year 1 - Sapphire  
Year 2 -  Taseen  
Year 3 -  Precious  
Year 4 -  Gabriella  
Year 5 -  Ethan   
Year 6 - Mateo  

http://www.stgeorge.camden.sch.uk
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St George the Martyr Church 

Our Prayer of the week… 
 

May is the month of Mary  
 
Hail Mary,  
 
Full of Grace,  
The Lord is with thee.  
 
Blessed art thou among women, and blessed is 
the fruit of thy womb, Jesus.  
 
Amen 
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Rev Jamie and all of the staff at St 
George the Martyr Church invite you 
to join their weekly Sunday School.  

 
All children 4 years or older are 

welcome.  
 

If you have any questions please  
email Sally at— 

office@sgtm.org 
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